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District Cabinet Meeting Report     03/14/2015 

Children’s Vision Screening 
 

Digital Camera News: Training Sessions for the PlusoptiX screeners were held throughout this past year.  At 

the state convention in May of 2014 over 50 Lions and Lioness learned about or were certified on the system.  

On 11/22/2014 a training session was held at Edgerton Hospital and 30 Lions and Lioness were re-certified or 

became certified on the PlusoptiX cameras.  A third training session is scheduled for Friday afternoon, 

3/13/2015 from 3:00 - 5:00 at the Mariott.  Over 30 Lions and Lioness are registered to participate in the 

session for certification and/or hands-on experience.  The training sessions are being well attended and our 

program is expanding to new areas. 

 

 I would encourage all clubs to report their screening totals to PBA and to the district chair (via e-mail is 

easy!) 

 

Compiled Reported District Screenings:  Many Clubs have screened on multiple occasions 

 

  
 Screened Referred  

Albany Lions 31 2 6.45% 

Brodhead Lions 125 2 1.60% 

Cross Plains Lions 103 6 5.83% 

Dodgeville Lions/Lioness (Iowa-Grant, 
Highland, Comm. Bkfst.) all ages 1546 130 8.41% 

Fort Atkinson Lions 55 15 27.27% 

Lake Wisconsin Lions 22 1 4.55% 

Lancaster Lions 125 7 5.60% 

Madison West Lions 13 1 7.69% 

Mazomanie Lions 56 7 12.50% 

McFarland Lions 53 3 5.66% 

Monroe Lions 580 27 4.66% 

Mt. Horeb Lions 129 5 3.88% 

New Glarus Lions (plus Belleville) 175 9 5.14% 

Portage Lions (SPOT) 403 19 4.71% 

Stoughton Lions 513 12 2.34% 

Token Creek Lions 72 4 5.56% 

Verona Lions 131 6 4.58% 

Waunakee-Westport Lions 242 9 3.72% 

    

Totals: 4374 265 6.06% 

 

 
Lion Dave Hineline, Chair 

   District 27-D1 Vision Screening Committee 

   304 North Ridge Drive 

   Waunakee, WI  53597 

   Phone: 608-849-5507 

   E-mail: dhineline5629@yahoo.com 

 


